Building Inspections - Fwd: Attached Image

From: Josh Nappi <josh@imperialph.com>

To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 8/5/2013 10:38 AM **Subject:** Fwd: Attached Image **Attachments:** 1741 001.pdf; predator.pdf

Dear Sir or Madam,

This permit application is in regards to adding a new and separate cooling system to the kennel room at the Happy Tails dog day care on Bishop St. in Portland. We would like to locate the York rooftop unit behind the building instead

of on the roof because the structure is wood and the unit is 1,050 pounds at operating weight. We would make two penetrations

in the cinderblock rear wall to accommodate the ductwork from the unit. The unit will sit on a steel curb 40 inches off the rear of the

building. This unit will serve as a cooling unit only, there is an existing furnace in operation, the two ductwork systems will be completely

independent of each other. Attached is a pdf of the permit application and drawings of the building as well as a spec sheet on the unit.

I apologize for the files showing up sideways i'm not the greatest with technology.

Thank You, Josh Nappi

Date: 2013/8/5

Subject: Attached Image To: josh@imperialph.com

--

Joshua A.Nappi Imperial Plumbing and Heating 7 Stephenson Street Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107 207-233-0377 Josh@Imperialph.com